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Amendment No. 1 
Council Bill No. 3-2024   

Amendment Proposed by: The Chairperson at the Request of the County Executive 
Introduced: January 2, 2024 

Auditor: Lori Buchman 
 
 

Fiscal Impact: 

This amendment to Council Bill 3-2024 will not result in a fiscal impact to the County. The 
amendment is only applicable to employers with between five and fourteen employees. 

Purpose: 

This amendment adds employers with five to fourteen employees into the $50,000 limit on 
damage awards issued by the County’s Human Rights Commission for unlawful employment 
practices. 

Other Comments: 

None. 


